
Douglas Hartford May
Aug. 31, 1935 ~ July 11, 2021

Dear Shirlene, I am so grateful for Doug. He is a wonderful person. I have memories of him smiling when I saw him

at church. I am grateful for him and that he is on a new adventure. Thank you for all you do and who you are. I

loved hearing your family speak at Doug's funeral. I send you lots of hugs. I did not greet you during the viewing

because of covid. Sending my love, Janelle Rich Hale

    - Janelle Rich Hale


